
 

 

 

 

May 27, 2024 
To, 

Listing Department, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

 

Scrip Code- 530245 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 

2015 - Reporting of fraudulent, unauthorized and Fake Application (App) & webpage in the name of the 

Company. 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to 

bring to your attention and caution the general public regarding the discovery of a fraudulent, unauthorized, and fake 

application (App) named "AFSL MAX APP" and a webpage with the URL http://www.gfhgh.com/19b52408-4a2a-442f-

b792-6302112b5342 falsely associated with our Company. 

We wish to clearly state that our Company has neither initiated nor created any such application, program, or webpage 

with any agency for investment purposes.  

We strongly advise the public not to fall prey to such fraudulent activities. 

Additionally, we have lodged a complaint with the Cyber Crime department to investigate this matter thoroughly. Any 

further material details will be communicated to the exchange promptly. 

You are requested to kindly update your records with the above information. 

Thanking You, 

 

FOR ARYAMAN FINANCIAL SERVICES LIMITED 

 

 

 

 

Reenal Khandelwal 

Company Secretary and Compliance officer  
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